
  

               

           

                  

          

 

 

                           

                         

                           
                                 
                            
                                
                                 

     

 

 

 

   
       

         

    

 

 

   
   

       
 

To: New York State Department of Health 
From: AHI PPS (ID #23) 
Subject: DSRIP Mid‐Point Assessment Redline Report: AHI PPS Response 
Date: January 23, 2017 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

We would like to provide a formal response regarding the Mid‐Point Assessment Redline Document 
dated December 2016. We have also emailed our concerns to the Independent Assessor. 

The Actively Engaged redlined numbers noted in the Mid‐Point Assessment Redline Document for DY2Q2 
were quite different than we had reported however there was no explanation for the changes made by 
the IA. In previous quarterly submissions, we were given detail regarding challenged Actively Engaged 
records which we used to successfully appeal. In addition, the numbers that appear in the adjudicated 
report for DY2Q2 match what we reported and do not match the redlined numbers in the Mid‐Point 
Assessment redline document. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah LaRose 

Deborah LaRose 
Learning and Development Manager 
AHI – Adirondack Health Institute 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any attachments may contain confidential information that is protected by law and is for the sole 
use of the individuals or entities to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this email 
and destroying all copies of the communication and attachments. Further use, disclosure, copying, distribution of, or reliance upon the contents 
of this email and attachments is strictly prohibited. 




